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Patrol Notes…

Deputies responded to a
crash of two cars at the
intersection of Highway 52
and 280th Street on
Monday evening.  The
Minnesota State Patrol is
investigating the crash,
which resulted in one
driver being airlifted from
the scene to North
Memorial Hospital.
Cannon Falls Fire Rescue
also responded to
extricate people from one
of the vehicles.
Responding from the

DCSO were Deputies
Bryce Schuenke and
Bryan Hermerding.  

The Old Switch-Aroo…

While on patrol, Deputy
Brian Smidt observed a
car weaving on the
roadway, crossing over the
center line.  While
following the truck it
abruptly turned into a
driveway of a residence
and, as he approached the
vehicle, he could clearly
see the driver and
occupant switching seats
while it was still running.
Not the best of plans, considering both individuals were very intoxicated.  Since both
were in physical control of the truck, they got to share in doing field sobriety testing.
Needless to say, both were taken into custody and charged with DWI.  

Behind the Bars…

Over the past week the jail held on average 286 persons in custody each day.  This
represents an increase of 12 inmates per day, compared to this time last week.
Through the first six months of 2012, the jail has averaged 291 inmates per day,
compared to 254 inmates per day for the same period in 2011.  
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A Little Warm for Klondike Kate…

As has been the
tradition, both Eagan and
Apple Valley hold their
parades on the 4th of
July.  Eagan’s begin mid-
morning, followed by
Apple Valley’s in the
afternoon.  The heavy
volume of traffic in the
area made it very
difficult for individuals to
participate in both
parades.  However, this
year’s St. Paul Winter
Carnival’s Klondike Kate,
Peggy Sweeny Junkin,
was personally escorted
from Eagan to Apple Valley by Special Deputy Dave Stanek.  She is the wife of
former DCSO Special Deputy Bob Junkin. 

Happy Birthday to You…

Employees who will be celebrating
birthdays in the upcoming week
include Inmate Outreach
Coordinator Emily Clary
(July 18th) and Deputy Mitch
Penny (July 20th).  Happy
Birthday to you both!
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Questions?
Comments?

Please contact the
Dakota County

Sheriff’s Office at
651.438.4700 or any
of the following by

email:

dave.bellows@
co.dakota.mn.us

julie.ecker@
co.dakota.mn.us

http://services.co.dakota.mn.us/forms/eNews.aspx?id=76

